
Firm  hosts  Attorney  General
Mike Hunter for visit

Mike  Hunter  (pictured
left),  Oklahoma
Attorney General, meets
with  Phillips  Murrah
attorneys and staff to
discuss  issues  facing
Oklahomans.

Phillips  Murrah  welcomed  Mike  Hunter,  Oklahoma  Attorney
General, on June 16 to discuss issues his office faces with
everyday Oklahomans.

“It was an honor to have Attorney General Mike Hunter as the
Firm’s guest,” Director Elizabeth K. Brown said. “It was nice
to hear firsthand about some of the issues being addressed by
the Attorney General’s office.”

Hunter spoke about precautions Oklahomans should take during
natural disasters to avoid insurance scams and ways his office
is working to reduce prescription opioid abuse cases.

For more information on the Attorney General’s office, click
here.
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